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Reaction to “The Galapagos: Exploring Darwin’s Tapestry”

On a commercial cruise to the Galapagos archipelago, John Hess had the opportunity to photograph a diverse array of wildlife.  The pictures he took are stunning, but they convey more than just the beauty of the islands’ inhabitants.  Hess’ photographs capture the personality of the animals they portray.  This is an invaluable quality not only because it makes viewing Hess’ art more entertaining, but also because it creates an opportunity for these pictures to be used as an aid for the protection of the islands’ wildlife and a reminder that nature continues to be awe-inspiring.  


John Hess’ photographs affected my view of the natural world in that as a human, it can be difficult to relate to other species, our fellow inhabitants of the Earth.  This “tapestry” of living things, which Darwin explored in 1831, reminds us that we are a part of an extremely diverse, complex global ecosystem.  However, as living beings, we have a will to survive, and are naturally given the tools to do so. It is fascinating to see how, just as humans have opposable thumbs, the animals on the Galapagos have developed pointed beaks or aerodynamically structured bodies.  It is also humbling to see that the flora and fauna of these islands survives and even flourishes in such harsh and unforgiving conditions. Furthermore, the presentation emphasized that we live in a world of interdependence.  Each individual species would fail to exist without the support of some other species, whether that support comes in the form of nourishment or a mutual relationship.  Hess’ photographs also capture the personality of the animals they portray.  This is an invaluable quality not only because it makes viewing Hess’ art more entertaining, but also because it creates an opportunity for these pictures to be used as an aid for the protection of the islands’ wildlife and as a reminder that nature never fails to be awe-inspiring.  

